
  

 

 

Holiday Greetings!  
Dear Valued Customer, 
 

Metalcraft will be closing their doors for the Holiday Season to allow us to 

spend this time with our family and friends.  If you have an emergency please 

contact either Reh at reh@metalcraft.ca  or Feroz at  feroz@metalcraft.ca  
 

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri Sat 

 

 

    Dec 20 

Closed 

Dec 21 

Closed 

Dec 22 

closed 

Dec 23 

closed 

Dec 24 

closed 

Dec 25 

closed 

Dec 26 

closed 

Dec 27 

closed 

Dec 28 

closed 

Dec 29 

closed 

Dec 30 

closed 

Dec 31 

closed 

Jan 1 

closed 

Jan 2 

open 

  

    

                   All of us at Metalcraft wish you a Merry Christmas  

                               and a successful, healthy 2014. 
 


